
 Greater Cincinnati Running Club 

August 14, 2023

Meeting Minutes


Attendance: Todd Hofacre, Liz Hofacre, Jim Welland, Marty Hovey


• Meeting minutes from June and July were reviewed and approved.


• There is $11,915.81 in the club’s checking account. Todd reviewed the club’s expenses 
including Quicken. 


• Various financial software packages were discussed including Quicken. The pros and 
cons of these programs were discussed.


• Jim posed some questions about Facebook. Anybody can use it. 


• Ideas to attract new members were discussed. More will follow.


• Membership 


• The Grand Prix standings were provided. Details on the various levels of races and how 
points are determined was explained. There are only seven races for this year for the 
Grand Prix. 


• The club is hosting the Leap Day race on 2/29/2024 at 630 PM and it will most likely 
occur at Lunken. More will follow. 


• The next meeting is scheduled for 9/11/2023.


• The meeting adjourned at 7:45.


